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Honorable Members: I write in support of Laura Cornejo as the
Mayor’s appointee for General Manager of the Department of
Transportation. Ms. Cornejo is an excellent choice for this
important role serving our City. As a resident of Los Angeles, |
am thrilled and optimistic about the value Ms. Cornejo will bring
to our transportation system. Having known Ms. Cornejo and her
work for several years, | can personally attest to her strong
leadership skills, work ethic and integrity. I encourage the City
Council to confirm her appointment as General Manager of the
Department of Transportation. Best, Tim McDonald Resident,
District 1



